
Join Us for a Special Day! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are shaking with excitement and can hardly wait to share the news! 

Join us for a heartwarming gender reveal party as we find out if we're having a little boy or girl! 

Date: Saturday, March 20, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard, 123 Baby Lane, Your Town 

We hope you can join us for games, treats, and the big reveal. Please wear something pink or 

blue to show your prediction! 

With love, 

The Smith Family 


